Stainton Quarry Ltd

Natural stone products

enquiries@staintonquarry.co.uk

Date: 6™ March 2022

RE: Re-opening of Gayles Quarry for extraction of sandstone.

| write to you in relation to a proposed scheme to reopen and extract sandstone from
Gayles Quarry.

Gayles Quarry is located to the southeast of Gayles on the north facing slope of land that
rises away from the village. The quarry was previously worked for sandstone up until the
early 20th century and is likely to have provided stone for buildings in the locality.
However, for various reasons, the extraction ceased, and the quarry has subsequently
revegetated with grass and scattered trees, but there is still an important mineral reserve
within this area.

The operator pursuing this planning application is Stainton Quarry Limited who currently
operate Stainton quarry, located within the village of Stainton near Barnard Castle. You
may wish to review our website at https://staintonquarry.co.uk/.

Established in 2007, Stainton Quarry Limited have gained extensive experience
operating a sandstone quarry in a highly sensitive location by placing emphasis on not
only the winning of minerals but also working alongside the local community to ensure
site operation, daily activities and eventual restoration is carried out with upmost
consideration to the local environment.

We hope to continue this method of working whilst operating at Gayles where we propose
to extract the sandstone block by mechanical means to minimise environmental impact
on the surrounding area, lowering the risk of both noise and dust related issues and
paying considerate attention to the ecology of the site and its surroundings.

It is proposed that the site will be worked over a 15-year period and a maximum of 15,000
tonnes of stone will be extracted per year to produce dimensional stone products such
as walling and masonry items for the construction industry.
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